
 

23rd July 2017 

NOTICE 

     FACULTY OF EDUCATION                              

      UNIVERSITY OF DELHI 
 

The Second Admission list of the B.Ed./B.Ed. Special 

Education (V.I.)/B.Ed Special Education (M.R.)/ M.Ed. 

programmes are expected to be displayed on Tuesday,  

25th July 2017.  

Candidates should keep seeing the website for the 
same.  

 

 

Head & Dean 

Faculty of Education 


